
 

 

 

DATE:   May 4, 2020 

TO:  Mayor Robinson and City Councilmembers 

FROM:   Nathan D. McCommon, Deputy City Manager, 452-4194 
  City Manager’s Office 

 
SUBJECT: City Manager’s Report - Special Recognition of Service 

 

During the City Manager’s Report section of the Council meeting, staff will share a 

recent experience that is worth celebrating. Below is a summary for your information. 

 On April 16, members from the Bellevue Police Department, Bellevue Fire 

Department, TriMed, and Zone 1 agencies (Mercer Island, Kirkland, and 

Redmond) gathered at the entrance of Overlake Medical Center to express 

thanks and honor the medical staff at the hospital. Staff will be present to share 

with the Council highlights of the experience. 
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